Editor Notes

In this issue, we introduce you the new Executive Committee
chaired by Prof. Donggen Wang (HKBU) and the new Secondary
Education Committee. Articles covered include the 40th
Anniversary Sharing Session report, the PRD field trip report, local
field site recommendation and a teacher’s article on agricultural
practice in the PRD.

The next issue of Hong Kong Geographer will
be available in April 2010 (in a printed format).
That is a Special Issue on School Based Contents
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In the near future, the Hong Kong Geographer will be published in
an electronic version. Thus, it is time for members to provide us /
update your emails to keep our interactions. You can send your
name and email address to enquiry@hkga.org. »
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